
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR

Effective July 13, 2009, the United States District Court for the District of New Jersey will no longer
accept cash.  All remittances received by the Court must be in the form of a corporate check, attorney
or attorney business account check, certified check, money order, personal check or credit/debit card.

   FOR THE COURT
William T. Walsh, Clerk

Date: June 12, 2009


